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TSG-SA WG1 recently discussed the need for accuracy of location
information within 50m rather than FCC requirements (125 meters in 67
percent of all cases). WG1 still believes that accuracy within 50m is required,
however WG1 would like to receive TSG-RAN’s oppinion as to whether or not
this accuracy is likely to be achieved in Release 99.  If this accuracy could
not be achieved by functionality provided in UTRAN  then WG1 would like
TSG-RAN’s views concerning the accuracy that is achievable for Release 99.


